
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE THAT MEMBERS OF THE LAS CRUCES PUBLIC SCHOOLS BOARD OF 
EDUCATION, POTENTIALLY CONSTITUTING A QUORUM, WILL ATTEND 
“TAKE IT BACK DAY” AT THE LCPS ADMINISTRATION BUILDING IN LAS 
CRUCES, NEW MEXICO, ON NOVEMBER 20, 2013, BEGINNING AT 4:15 P.M. 

   
Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the LCPS Board of Education will attend “Take 
it Back Day” at the LCPS Administration Building in Las Cruces, New Mexico, on 
November 20, 2013, beginning at 4:15 p.m.  
 
No school policy will be formulated by members of the Board, nor will there be any 
discussion for the purpose of taking any action within the authority of the Board. The 
members of the Board will take no official vote or other action at the meeting. 
 
The purpose of this notice is merely to inform the public that its elected members of the 
Board will attend the meeting. 
 
 
DATED at Las Cruces, New Mexico, November 6, 2013. 
 
    
      /s/ Chuck Davis 
      Secretary, Board of Education 
      Las Cruces Public Schools 
 
 
 

Stan Rounds 
Superintendent of Schools 
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